Minutes
Tomiyasu Elementary School
School Organizational Team Meeting
Location: Library
January 23, 2024 3:30 pm

School Organizational Team Members:
23-24 Members

Silvia McClung- Parent

Jezzafy Medina- Parent

Matthew Manning- Parent

Renee Muraco, Principal

Sandra Justice- Licensed

Perla Rios- Licensed

Grace Mitterlehner- Support Staff

This meeting agenda is posted publicly on the school website at tomiyasu.weebly.com.
The School Organizational Team may take items on the agenda out of order, combine two or
more agenda items for consideration, and remove an item from the agenda or delay discussion
relating to items on the agenda at any time.

Speakers wishing to speak during the public comment period for this meeting may sign up in
person immediately prior to the beginning of the meeting. Speakers will be called in the order
in which they signed up. No one may sign up for another person or yield their time to another
person. Generally, a person wishing to speak during the comment period will be allowed two
(2) minutes to address the School Organizational Team. Speakers may also submit additional
comments in writing. It is asked that speakers be respectful to each other, team members,
the principal, and school district staff. Speakers that are disruptive will be asked to leave the
meeting.

1.0 Welcome and Roll Call

2.0 Old Items
2.1 Approval of minutes for last meeting 12/12/23 - Approved

3.0 New Items

3.1 Discussion of Spring Strategic Budget. 24-25 (including the FY25 Title | budget) -
Approved

Mrs. Honig shared the different funding sources and the plans to use the funds. SOT
input was gathered regarding the allocation of Title funds. The majority of the Title | funds would
be allocated to fund the Title | Learning Strategist; however, there were funds remaining to
allocate towards intervention, tutoring and collaboration. Mrs. Honig shared that the teacher
input was to prioritize intervention and tutoring funding. SOT agreed with the teacher's input.


https://tomiyasu.weebly.com/

Mrs. Honig asked for input regarding the remaining funds in the general fund. Teachers
at the meeting shared that they would like to continue Kagan professional development and
there was discussion to fund additional library books to update the collections.

4.0 Information
4.1 Next meeting will be February 20, 2024



